Ellen Fairleigh

From: George Gerdts <geopandion@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 20, 2019 11:02 AM

To: Ellen Fairleigh

Subject: Szelenyi short plat

Dear Ellen,

It was nice to finally talk with you this morning. Pursuant to our phone
conversation please let me know exactly what | need to provide you in
order to withdraw the short plat application for 7868 NE Koura (parcel#:
092502-4-045-2005) in advance of Thursday's scheduled meeting.

Thank you,
George Gerdts
executor, Estate of Bela Szelenyi



